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1. (S/NF/SK) MISSION: Determine the nature and scope of an 
event(s) of singular importance and interest to the US. Prior to 
describing the event and its significance, access and describe 
the military forces, diplomatic activities, and sociological 
factors of the society (ies) involved in the event. 

2. (S/NF/SK) VIEWER TASKING= View the event designated by 
coordinates 681001/ 187811. Provide sketches in support of your 
vi (;,,'w:i. n(]. 

(S/NF/SK) COMMENTS~ No inclemencies noted. 
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Stage one site contact indicated land with structure and 
many solid moving-around things with a B. 0+ people. 
Claustrophobic sensation manifested in Al with sudden chills~ 
usually indicative of strong~ non-specific Al contact with site. 
~urther impressions involved light~ grey~ billowy, cloud-like 
formation partially inside a structure. Cloud-Wesen was powdery~ 
hazy, gritty, puffy, murky, dusty, drifting, voluminous and 
billowy. Structure involved had flat and vertic~l surfaces~ a 
definite feeling of enclosing and something piled or heaped. 
There was a flat, ragged-edged pieces lying helter-skelter on the 
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lots of pebbles or bits of masonry falling on hard surfaces.. A 
wall or partial wall was present.. There was a further impression 
that an additional wall or partition should be present~ but was 
missing.. It seemed further that overhead the structure 
uncharacteristically was open to the air. There was a sense of 
being in a hallway with a wall on only nne sieie, but with big 
chunks of building materials on the floor; the air was thick, 
heavy? eiusty, choking~ cloudy. People are around. One seems to 
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of him.. MCire feelings of claustrophobia.. AOL/S impression here 
(not declared in writing) of explosion or bCimb~ something that 
was intentional~ designed, planned, and successful, though only a 
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sit.uation t.hat makes direct action difficult.. Indirect and 
devious action is the best course for operations. Political and 
IJ E·! I'" !::; Cl n ,i, Ii!;:; !,; u (.::! !::; 1. n v 0 I v f,? cl ~ II 1 i k l::':~ " f.5 C) m (.:.:! p l':! I'" ~;; CI n ,,':1 J i,i n:i. m 0 !,:;:i. t: :i E' !;,; ,;:i I'" .:::' 

mixed in political aeiversarial relations~ making the situation 
oven more volatile~ unreasonable, complex, and difficult. to 
resolve. The people involved are by nature inclined towards 
violent resolut.ion of disaqreements.. Personal pride and 
distorted sense of honor is often involved in intrapersonal 
squabbles, and t.his bleeds over into the present situation, 
agqravatinq it. To considerable extent it involves turf and 
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